
                                              

WORKSHOP ON CAREERS IN BIOSCIENCES 

 
On 29th August 2025, the students of Classes XI and XII (BiPC) had the unique opportunity to 
attend an enlightening workshop conducted by Professor. Jeremy Simpson, Dean of the 
School of Science, University College Dublin, Ireland. The session was organized in 
collaboration with i20 Global Education, with the presence of Mr. Shankar, Ms. Teema 
Banerjee, and Mr. Srinivas of i20 and the Vice Principal Ms P. Deepika. 
 
Professor Simpson, an internationally renowned cell biologist with over two decades of 
experience across leading institutes in the UK, USA, and Germany, captivated the students 
with his engaging talk. He shared fascinating insights from the world of biology, including 
the story of the “jellyfish” and an intriguing experiment on DNA, and current developments 
in Life Sciences research. 
 
Beyond science, Professor Simpson spoke about emerging careers in Biosciences beyond 
traditional paths, encouraging students to explore diverse and innovative opportunities in 
research, healthcare, biotechnology, and sustainability. His address was both interactive and 
inspiring, leaving the students motivated to dream big and think differently. 
 
Adding a personal touch, Ms. Tiana Banerjee shared her own journey, offering students 
valuable life lessons on perseverance and passion in building a meaningful career. 
 
The session concluded with a Vote of Thanks.  
 
 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


